
Miss Wimperis says....

There are lots of exciting things happening next week. On

Monday 13th November, we are asking children to wear

odd socks as part of anti-bullying week. 
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Attendance
Champions!

Year 2 (96.2%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

On Thursday 16th November, we will be having a non uniform
day (£1) to raise money for Children in Need, as well as a

cake sale after school. If you would like to donate any cakes
for the sale, please bring to the office on the morning of the

16th November.



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Year 2 and Year 5 had a fantastic time learning in the Wonder Dome! As

part of their history topic, Year 2 explored ‘The Space Race!’ Year 5

learnt about the solar system and facts about each planet.

 

Stars of the week!

. 

What's been happening this week?


